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Dear Quilters,

I heard rave reviews regarding the holiday party -
congrats to all! It was one of those rare occasions that I
didn’t get my $5 investment back for the challenge. I had
a great idea…just was too slow to act upon it and then my
life got super busy and complicated.

Anyhow, surgery went really well and thanks to going to
PT pre and post surgery I have already been cleared to
drive- generally driving after full right knee replacement is
6-8 weeks out but ta-da! I have yet to get behind the
wheel and definitely do not want to venture out - driving
nor walking- if weather impaired. But, anticipate seeing
everyone in January.

Post surgery ‘guests’ left today - tomorrow I will settle
down and do guild stuff - review by-laws and work on
committee assignments.
Wishing everyone the very best - Merry Christmas and
Happy New Year!

Deb Marshall
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Nominutes from the December 4th, 2024 Christmas Party

Message from the Vice President

Hostesses for January meeting

Carol Carney Judy Lilac
Liz Wheeler Kathy Wozniak
Paula Wasiechko Joan Rockenbrock

Let's wish a “Happy Birthday” to the following quilters for the month of January:

Jan Brauer 1/14 Dianne Jobson 1/15
Cindy Warthling 1/19 Joann Pietzykowski 1/23
Cindy Primosch 1/24 Pam Labushesky 1/25
Linda Berwaldt 1/27 Mary Wells 1/29



PROJECT LINUS

Month
Quilts made from

kits
Quilts made from
their own Stash Totals Grand

Totals

2023 6669

1-2024 7 12 19 6688
2-2024 2 38 40 6728
3-2024 21 18 39 6767
4-2024 17 6 23 6790
5-2024 22 41 63 6853
6-2024 27 23 50 6903
7-2024 5 15 20 6923
8-2024 6 - 6 6929
9-2024 23 87 110 7039
10-2024 22 6 28 7067
11-2024 8 13 21 7088
12-2024 16 7104

2024 Grand Total 7104

Fellow Twin City Quilters— "YOU ARE AMAZING” another fantastic month- 16 quilts

bringing our total to 7104—you made an amazing 435 quilts this year---far surpassing our 7000

goal!!!!

The Committee wish to give a huge thank to Cindy Hubacher for her

many years of dedication to Project Linus. She will continue to support Project Linus

collecting the chemo blankets-we use for batting.

We wish we could give all of you a present—please take heart knowing the smiles and comfort your

have given to children/teens in times of stress and grief.

The Christmas Party prize winners: Kelly Martin, Jennie Wigle, Dianne J—will receive them at the

January meeting. Sandy Wardour, Dru Lis and Diane Brodfuehrer.



We will continue make our 10 ½” “Crumb squares”, collecting 12 to make a quilt top—

we need volunteers to add sashing to complete the quilt tops.

Just a quick reminder of the Project Linus Quilts Guidelines:

Please use new 100% cotton fabrics, fleece and yarn.

Sizes: 30” x 40” 40” x 50” 50” x 60” and twin size 58” x 85” (for the older teens).

NEW LINUS AREA AT MEETINGS

We have decided to move the Linus Committee table to the foyer.

We will still be very happy to accept your quilts and check-out kits,

Before and after the Meeting—just at a new location.

We are asking you to enter your name into the contest box for prizes at the Christmas Party.

With very grateful hearts—we wish you a very blessed Christmas.

Co-chairs, Cindy, Linda

Pink Ribbon

Happy Holidays to all. I hope all is well and you will be enjoying the time with family and friends.

This will be my last report for Pink Ribbon and I am still holding out hope that someone will
continue this worthwhile cause.

Today I received a thank you note that I would like to share:

"I just wanted to send a heartfelt note of thanks for the pillow that was made by your guild and
given to me at Roswell. I have used it consistently since my surgery a few weeks ago and it has
provided me more comfort than you could believe. The thought that this was made for strangers is



so touching and reminded me of the goodness and compassion that exists in the world. With
heartfelt appreciation"

This year we delivered 579 pillows:
75 to Roswell Downtown
40 to Roswell Williamsville
75 to Roswell Niagara Falls
91 to Roswell Orchard Park
75 to Millard Fillmore
98 to Cancer Care of WNY
125 to WNY Breasthealth

Thanks to all who cut, stitched, matched, stuffed, sewed, closed and tagged.

The Pink Ribbon Committee




